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RES. NO. 405 :
By The Speaker (Council Member Miller) and Council Members Sanders, Baez, Davis, DeBlasio, Dilan, Felder, Fidler, Gerson, Jackson, Koppell, Liu, McMahon, Monserrate, Nelson, Perkins, Recchia, Rivera, Seabrook, Weprin, Golden and Lanza

TITLE:
Resolution calling upon the Democratic National Committee to designate New York City as the host city for the 2004 Democratic National Convention
and
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By The Speaker (Council Member Miller) and Council Members Sanders, Davis, DeBlasio, Dilan, Felder, Fidler, Gerson, Jackson, Liu, McMahon, Monserrate, Nelson, Perkins, Recchia, Rivera, Seabrook, Weprin, Golden and Lanza

TITLE:
Resolution calling upon the Republican National Committee and the Republican National Committee to designate New York City as the host city for the 2004 Republican National Convention



BACKGROUND:
The next Democratic National Convention and 

Republican National Convention to select Presidential and Vice-Presidential candidates will be held in 2004.  Mayor Bloomberg has submitted formal proposals to both the Democratic and the Republican National Committees for New York City to host both 2004 National Conventions.


New York City is an excellent choice to host the upcoming National Conventions.  Not only is New York City renowned throughout the world for its transportation, commerce, history, diversity, hospitality and state-of-the art facilities, New York City also has vast experience in hosting many important events, including previous Democratic and Republican National Conventions.   


The tragic events of September 11 have confirmed that New York City has an infrastructure that is second to none.  New York City is prepared to implement a comprehensive and spectacular plan for the success of both conventions.  


The selection of New York City as the host for the Democratic and Republican National Conventions would also be a tremendous show of support for our city and state that have met tremendous challenges over the last eleven months.  The resulting infusion of revenue into the City’s economy would be a tremendous lift for the city and its residents. 

